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Collas Crill acted in the establishment of four new Guernsey-domiciled feeder funds by Marlborough International Management,
launched on 1 April 2014.

The new feeder funds are for UCITS vehicles operated by Marlborough Fund Managers and will provide offshore access to top-
performing UK funds.

John Heap, a Director of Marlborough International Management, said: "The high level of interest in these funds, with their outstanding
performance tracks records, is not confined to the UK and we are introducing the new feeder funds in response to clear demand from
offshore investors."

Financial Services and Regulatory
Insolvency and Corporate Disputes

Private Client and Trusts
Real Estate

WE ARE OFFSHORE LAW LondonJerseyGuernseyCaymanBVI

This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always be
sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the matters set
out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.



For more information please contact:

Paul Wilkes

Consultant // Guernsey

t:+44 (0) 1481 734268 // e:paul.wilkes@collascrill.com
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